
 
 
Police Committee 
8-8-22 
5:00 p.m. 
 
Members Present:  Kenneth Rathje, John Tait and Clint Braun 
Others Present:  Jamie Learman & Chief Deborah Hopkins 
 
Meeting called to order at 5:00 p.m. 
 
The committee recommended to Council to send a memorandum of understanding to the union to have 
the same language that is in the DPW/Water/Office contract put into the Police Contract regarding the 
starting wage schedule up to 180 days. 
 
Chief Hopkins asked about having Epi-Pens in the patrol vehicles.  The committee asked her to look into 
liability for this. 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:10 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Jamie Learman, Office Admin./Clerk                                                  Kenneth Rathje, Chairperson 
 


